Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Jill Turner [hutchscw@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 11:05 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94503

Re: Fuel Leak Case RO000451
Dear Mr. Detterman:

This email is verification that the Notification for Case Closure Consideration has been distributed to the mailing list
provided in your letter dated, August 28, 2012 by personally dropping in local U.S. Mail box on August 29, 2012.

Sincerely,

Jill Turner

Office Manager

Hutch’s Car Washes, Inc
6355 S McCarran Blvd
Reno NV 89509-6101
Ph.775.827.4222
Fx.775.823.4444



